
 
 

 

 

UPPER SCHOOL THEATRE DEPARTMENT 2020-21 SEASON 
 

 

The Upper School Theatre Department at The St. Paul's Schools is proud to announce the theatre 

season for the 2020-21 school year. Check out our trailer here. 

 

Here's the season poster.  

 

Audition Information for the Fall Musical can be found here.  

 

We couldn't be more excited about next year's shows. We strongly encourage anyone interested 

in auditioning for the fall musical to check out the Audition Information posted (including 

information for Online Audition Workshop next week, Thursday, May 21st at 4 PM).  

 

If you are interested in participating either on stage or behind the scenes, please don't hesitate to 

reach out if you have questions.  More information about stage crew will be sent out at a later 

date.  

 

Mrs. K (Mrs. Kemmerer) 

ckemmerer@stpaulsmd.org 

Upper School Theatre Director 
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